



## Republika ng Pilipinas

## Department of Education

## INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY SERVICE

Office of the Director

MEMORANDUM ICTS-OD-MM-2024-0243

FOR

REGIONAL IT OFFICERS

**DIVISION IT OFFICERS** 

FROM

FERDINAND B. PITAGAN, PhD

Director IV

SUBJECT

CELEBRATION OF JUNE AS ICT MONTH

DATE

June 07, 2024

In celebration of June as ICT Month, ICTS request your assistance in providing testimonials on experiences with the DCP 2022 packages and how it impacted teaching and learning in the schools. These testimonials will not only showcase the benefits of the DCP packages but also inspire other schools to explore the innovative approach to teaching and learning.

These testimonials may be featured in a webinar, shared in websites and social media platforms, and other promotional materials. This video presentation should not be longer than 3 minutes.

Please submit the testimonials on or before June 14, 2024 on this link: https://bit.ly/DepEdICTMonth.

For further queries, please contact the ICTS-User Support Division (ICTS-USD) through Gerald Joseph Andrew C. Atienza at icts.usd@deped.gov.ph or phone no. 8633-7264.

Thank you.







Email Address: icts.od@deped.gov.ph | Website: www.deped.gov.ph



